
REPRESENTATION 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Will Driscoll <will.j.driscoll@gmail.com>  
Sent: 11 March 2021 23:52 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Allora Hall Crouch End late license  
 
Hi 
 
As a resident of Middle Lane, just a few doors down from the site of Allora Hall (2 Park Lane, formerly Monkey 
Nuts) I strongly object to the late alcohol license being applied for. 
 
There are many residential properties within earshot of the site, making a licence till 00:30/01:00 unreasonable. It 
will unavoidably be a disruption.  
 
Thank you 
Will Driscoll, 9 Middle Lane N8 8PJ 
 
will driscoll  
t: 07877 053 060 

 


